
	 Mini-Forum 
PK1 and Kindergarten students 

Wednesday, April 5th at 9am 
-Auditorium- 

Please join us for our next admission event. 
Our preschool students will be performing for their families and friends. 
This event is a great opportunity to experience the SDFAS atmosphere. 

An admission coffee will follow this presentation, we will be available  to 
respond to any questions you may have. 

Please RSVP at admissions@sdfrenchschool.org 
We look forward to meeting you in person. 
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